
Nomination form for VLGA Board 2024 Election – 2 Vacancies

As per clause 71 of the VLGA Constitution, the term of the two Councillors elected in 2021 will expire on 30 June 2024 and therefore will be deemed vacant for the purposes of this election. Councillors from all VLGA members are now eligible to nominate for election to the VLGA Board.
To nominate, please download and return the completed form via email to elections@vlga.org.au. This form must be received no later than 5:00pm (AEST) on Friday 31, May 2024.

[bookmark: Nominee’s_name]Nominee’s name

I am a councillor at a VLGA member council and therefore eligible to nominate for the VLGA Board.

In addition, I am eligible to nominate as a director of the VLGA Board under the Commonwealth Corporations Act 2001, the Commonwealth Corporations (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander) Act 2006 or the Co-operatives National Law (Victoria) and the Victorian Incorporations Reform Act 2012 (Victoria).

I have read and, if elected, will abide by the VLGA Code of Conduct for Board members
(Please indicate your eligibility by ticking all boxes)

[bookmark: Signature:_Contact_email:]Signature:	Date


Contact email:


Phone number:



Candidates are encouraged to provide a statement of up to 200 words outlining their qualifications and policies, and a photo of themselves. Candidate statements and photos will be posted on the VLGA website before the ballot opens. If you wish to submit a candidate statement and photo, these must accompany your nomination.
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[bookmark: 200-word_candidate_statement]200-word candidate statement & current photo to be attached and emailed to elections@vlga.org.au

Please attach your photo to your emailed nomination.

[bookmark: For_confidential_enquiries_regarding_the]For confidential enquiries regarding the VLGA board election, please email returningofficer@vlga.org.au.
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